ADVISORY COMMISSION MEETING

January 10, 2012
5:30 PM

MINUTES

The meeting was called to order at 5:36 pm.

In attendance were: Michelle Claytor, Scotty Schulhofer, Kenny Mull, Rhonda Schandevel, Lee Starnes, Ginny Boyer, Wallace
Messer, Sarah Massie and Rhett Langston. Don Frady was unable to attend.

The minutes from the November 8, 2011, meeting were approved by Lee Starnes. Sarah Massie second it.

Old Business:

None

New Business:

The monthly report from December was reviewed.

Linda O’ Neil did a presentation on the Waynesville Tennis Association. This included results of a survey from its members and the future of
the Recreation Park restrooms, tennis courts and other items.

The Advisory Commission voted on modifications of Recreation Park from the Master Plan created in 2006. These modifications include the
removal of the putt putt course, change the softball field location, change the t-ball field location, remodel the pool restrooms, rebuild the
existing 6 tennis courts and build 2 new outdoor courts in place of the old swimming pool (see attached plans).

We are making changes to the Vance Street restrooms. We are adding a new floor surface, new toilets, new sinks, new lighting
and new mirrors.

We are replacing the old kiosk for the Waynesville Disc Golf Course and replacing it with anew one.

The adult basketball league will begin on Monday, January 16.

We are offering swim lessonsin January, February and March.

We are offering a new senior fit class and spin cycle classes.

We have held day camps and snow camps with school is not in session.

The Advisory Commission voted on to charge $1 entry fee per day per person. Thisis not applicable to those ages 17 and under,
60 and above, handicapped or involved in a program.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:12 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
Rhett Langston



